
 

  

 

  
  

 

                     

 

 

The John Fisher Association (JFA) 

The John Fisher School 

Peaks Hill 

CR8 3YP 

 

May 2024 

To whom it may concern,  

The JFA is seeking support and sponsorship for its charitable events and fundraising. The JFA is a 

registered charity number 1052985. 

In June 2024 there will be a Summer event showcasing the school’s art, music and community talents 

aiming to raise money to develop the school’s provision of arts and music for all pupils to access. Every 

December we run a successful sale of Christmas trees to the local community as part of our fundraising 

endeavours.  

We are seeking support from local businesses such as yourself for the following; 

• Sponsorship of the summer event and future dates  

• Offering to run a stall at events for a split of profits (food and drink vendors ideally) 

• Donation of prizes which can be raffled to the local community as part of the fundraising 

efforts 

• Crowdfunding support donations www.crowdfunder.co.uk/hub/the-john-fisher-association 

• Other donations which may support the charity – a recent example is a donation of a new 

fridge freezer from our local electrical store, Raff Electrical.  

• Support for Christmas Hamper donations  - this annually provides hampers to vulnerable 

families providing food, toiletries and other goods generously donated by local supermarkets 

in Purley, Wallington and Coulsdon.  
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We are always seeking new sponsors and support from our local businesses. We can offer advertising 

opportunities at the school’s playing fields on Plough Lane where current sponsors have advertising 

boards. 

If you are interested and wish to provide any support please contact the JFA at 

thejohnfisherassoc@gmail.com with thanks in advance.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Corinne Forde 

Chair of the JFA 
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